MEDIA RELEASE

Inquiry into the Management and Disposal of Waste on Private Lands

— FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE —
25 October 2013

The Legislative Assembly Committee on Environment and Regulation will hold a public hearing
on Monday, 28 October 2013 to hear further evidence on the management and disposal of
waste on private lands, Committee Chair Mr Chris Patterson MP, announced today.

“At its first public hearing the Committee heard evidence from local government and industry
stakeholders about the current regulatory and operational framework for managing waste,”
Mr Patterson said. “This time we look forward to hearing from the community side of the
equation, especially from stakeholders with experience in assisting landowners whose capacity
to manage their properties may be diminished by their personal circumstances.”

The Committee will hear from witnesses including the NSW Council for Civil Liberties, Catholic
Community Services, the RSPCA, and the Environment Protection Authority.

The hearing will commence at 9:45am on Monday, 28 October 2013 in the Macquarie Room
at Parliament House, Sydney, and interested members of the public are welcome to attend.

Further information, including the terms of reference, can be obtained by visiting the
Committee website at http://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/environmentandregulation or by
contacting the Chair, Mr Chris Patterson MP, on 0414 559 953.
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